Dacusville Business Association

JULY 2010

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

I begin my comments by saying a hardy 'THANK YOU" to all members who were able to attend **CELEBRATE DACUSVILLE**. This was truly a special event for the Dacusville Community. I would be remiss if I did not also thank the Board for the great job they did in planning and executing this celebration. Without them this would not have happened. In addition a special "Thank You" to Jane Tinsley, Marie Davis, Bill Handley, Charles Hamilton and Linda Hall. I sincerely appreciate the efforts of all who made this event possible and to all who attended.

I am extremely pleased to announce the location of the first sign and the fact that it will be in place very soon. Based on input from the board and the membership, the decision was made to place the first sign at the 135/186 intersection. I was able to get permission from the land owner, Phil Hendricks, and will contact Chap Hurst of Pickens County to install the sign as soon as possible.

In addition, we collected \$176.00 in donations after the meeting at the gym and have also gotten another \$200.00 in donations for a total of \$376.00 toward the next sign. I am in hopes we can go forward with approval of the second sign at the meeting on the 20th.

The Dacusville Business Association meeting to be held on July 20th will be an opportunity for business members to tell the group about what they do. Please bring business cards or flyers so that all of us can learn about your business. Associate and Patron members are encouraged to participate also.

If you have ideas for future meetings please let me know. It is time to start setting new goals. Let's hear your ideas. Also, if anyone is interested in running for any of the offices of the DBA please tell a board member. Elections will be held in November.

I have a special reason for you to attend our next meeting. We had some wonderful BBQ, cooked by Bill Handley, left over from the May meeting and this will be served before the meeting. Come out and join us around 6:45 pm.

Ronny Hall President DBA 864-306-1407

DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President - Ronny Hall

Vice President - Teresa Handley

Treasurer - James McCoy-Bruce

Secretary - Sylvia Hughes

Board Member at Large – Jim Shelton

SAVE THE DATE NEXT MEETING IS JULY 20TH 6:45 PM AT DACUSVILLE LIONS CLUB

Dacusville Business Assn. 1510 Hunt's Bridge Road Lasley, &C 29640

Our next meeting is Thursday, January 21st at 7:00PM at Dacusville Lions' Club

US POSTAGE HERE

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED